
From:
To:
Date:

Subject:

"Jalowski Susan" <sjalows@schools.nyc.gov>
"Jennifer Coffey" <jcoffey@nysutmail.org>
12/11/20065:11 :41 PM
RE: Sotith Documents

! am g01ng to the school tomorrow.

As to when the assistants were assigned it was in late October when Mr.
Smith brought it to Prin. Uehlings attention that there weren't any
assistants. Prior to that Prin. Uehling was under the impres.sion that
assistants had been previously assigned.
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